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The public transport service will remain open until two o’clock in the morning 
for the next two weekends  
–––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––– 
 

• The trains of the Barcelona Metro, the FGC, and the TRAM will all be operative until 2 am on 
the Friday and Saturday nights of the next two weekends (8-9 January and 15-16 January) 

 
• The night bus lines managed by the AMB (the Nitbuses) and those of the Catalan 

Government (Generalitat) will be maintaining their schedules  
 
Barcelona, 5 January 2022.- Due to the 14-day extension of the expanded restrictions announced by 
the Government to contain the increasing spread of the pandemic, the public transport network of 
the area of Barcelona will be adapting its service hours while such measures are in place. This decision 
was taken by the Metropolitan Transport Authority (Autoritat del Transport Metropolità – ATM) in 
response to the request of the consortium-member administrations and the main public transport 
operators. 
 
As a result, the trains of the Barcelona Metro, the FGC and the TRAM will be operative until 2 o’clock 
in the morning on the Friday and Saturday nights of the next two weekends (8-9 January and 15-16 
January).  
 
Night bus service 
The night bus lines managed by the AMB (the Nitbuses) and those of the Catalan Government 
(Generalitat) will be maintaining their normal schedules to facilitate the mobility of workers.  
  
Mandatory use of masks and silence  
In view of the current surge in COVID-19 cases, the ATM reminds all passengers that the correct use 
of masks is mandatory in the public transport network and recommends that they remain silent 
throughout the course of their journeys. Both of these rules are measures of protection and 
prevention against the spread of COVID 19. 
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